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 ALNCo. : Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs J Davies & Mrs W Mitchell

        





           

              

12th November 2020

Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr,

Dear Parents/Carers

Family Learning for Years 3 and 4
Firstly, I would like thank those who have already expressed an interest in our Family Learning Sessions.  

What is Family Learning?

Family Learning encourages family members to learn together as and within a family.  Family learning 

activities can also be specifically designed to enable parents to learn how to support their children's learning.
Why is Family Learning important?

Parental engagement in family learning has a large and positive impact on children’s learning, giving children greater confidence and self-belief, with measurable benefits to their literacy, language and numeracy skills.  
Since the start of Covid19 we have been using Google Classroom in different ways including remote learning while schools were closed.  I would normally run Family Learning sessions on a Wednesday afternoon in school providing activities for you to try with your child.  As I am unable to offer this due to social distancing I have decided to run our sessions through Google Classroom.  I am very excited to be able to offer these sessions without a limit of numbers to all of you.  You will also be able to access the Google Classroom at a time convenient to you. 

The weekly sessions will be as follows:

· Week beginning 30th November – Google Classroom 
· Week beginning 7th December –    Reading 
    Speaking and Listening 
· Week beginning 14th December –  Writing 
                                                                             Spelling 
· Week beginning 11th January –       An introduction into Big Maths 
· Week beginning 18th January –       Addition and Subtraction
                                                                             Multiplication and Division

· Week beginning 25th January –       Halving 
                                                                             Doubling 
                                                                             Jigsaw numbers 
                                                                            Counting in 4 ways 
· Week beginning 1st February –      Wider Maths 
· Week beginning 8th February –      Big Maths tests 
I would be grateful if you could email me back by Monday 23rd November expressing your interest along with your child’s name, their HWB email address/username and their class number to preecem61@hwbcymru.net. Once I receive your child’s information I will add your child to a Family learning classroom which is accessed through HWB and Google for Education.  I will upload a PowerPoint weekly, with activities for you to try at home.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. M. Preece

Family Learning Co-ordinator
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